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Shandong University founded in 1901, is one of the largest Universities in

China by Student population.

August 31st- September 1st marked the beginning of yet another academic

year, as we welcomed our new International Students of grade 2019.

It was a joyous day all throughout the campus, as we saw charismatic

students gather from all over the world with a desire to pursue a career in

the medical field.

The registration process ran over a course of two days, supervised by both

Volunteer SRC members and the Official staff of the International Students

department: Ms Helen, Ms June, Ms Elaine and Ms. Tao.

Some of the Volunteers in this exercise are Peters Fubara G2015 ,Abubakar



Sadiq Umar G2018, Inomasa Rukoro G2016, Tambudzai Madondo G2018,

Ekansh Tiwari G2015 ,Muhammed Sirhaan Khan G2018, Theophilus

Tafadzwa Mashonganyika G2018 and Bhargav Ganapathi G2015.

The 2019 Freshmen were required to open a new bank card, pay tuition fees

and obtain a student card on Main Campus before they could be enrolled

into the school system on Medical Campus.



Both the President and Vice President Of Shandong University made a

special appearance, as they walked by each department and conversing with

Students and the Office Head. It was quite a moment to capture, as we

beheld right before our very own eyes, 118 years of dedication and

commitment walk in front of us ensuring that Shandong University founded



in 1901 continues to walk in its prestigious reputation.

Shandong University extends a hearty and warm welcome to all our first

year students.



It is our pleasure to have you integrated with us as we train you into being

the best in your field of study.


